
Local Update 
We just finished up our quarterly meetings held on Sept.11 in ORD, and Sept.18 in 

CMH. We covered all the local news and updates from the local. We also got a 
little update on our member Bruce Regoli, Bruce was in a serious car accident and 

we are happy to hear he is on the road to recovery. We also welcomed Moctar 
Akala Assani to the position of Steward in CMH. We did provide answers to the 

questions from the last quarterly meetings, and new questions have been asked. 
We would like to assure the members we will continue to work hard for the local 
and never stop fighting. We have been working on new apparel for the members, 
this year we will be getting T-shirts with the local number on the chest over the 

pocket and the TWU winged logo on the back. We are also starting to gather ideas 
for our Holiday parties to be coming up soon, so if you have any ideas let us know. 

Finally, negotiations will be starting next year and we need to start preparing 
now. We are starting a list of things we would like to change, improve or remove 

in the new contract and, we would like your input. It is important to us we get the 
concerns of our local on one list that can be presented to the other locals.  

Thank you, 

Local 572 Board 


